
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: abaeza@legacylp.com
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Groves, Amber
Subject: FW: Legacy Site
Date: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 9:10:09 AM
Attachments: April 5, 2016 004.PNG

April 1, 2016 009.JPG
April 1, 2016 013.JPG
April 1, 2016 004.JPG

RE: Legacy Reserves Operating * State CF 5 * 30-005-60304 * K-13-11s-27e * Chaves County, New
 Mexico
 
Mr. Baeza,
 
The attached photos were taken at the above referenced Legacy well site. OCD will require a form C-
141 be submitted to the Artesia District office, reporting the release. We will then need a proposal
 for remediation of this site, based on a delineation of contaminants, and, OCD rules and guidelines.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Keyes, Jamie, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 2:18 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Legacy Site
 
Amber from SLO sent these photos to me and I thought you might find them interesting considering
 it is in D2….
 
Jamie R. Keyes
Environmental Specialist, District 1
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
(575) 393-6161 ext. 113
575-370-3180 (emergency-cell)
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
 contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
 approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
 regulations.
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